

TO : Memisrael London  
 FROM : Sharatt Hamisrad Tel-Aviv

Sent:16.3.53

Elath. As result your and Abbas converging advocacy more active line we propose following action present stage which now has cab approval

ONE. We inform UK ~~USA~~ Isr regards itself concerned in consequences Suez evac.

TWO. Hence we request be kept informed progress negs.

THREE. We urge AA evac or any other substant satisfaction Egypt claims Suez be made contingent lifting blockade BB most be made of Anglo Egypt settl to advance cause peace.

FOUR. We reiterate our basic stand no MEDO can be effective without Isr participated no cooperation Isr Arabs in defence possible without peace hence no MEDO without peace.

FIVE. With particular ref Suez and this primarily Britwards we assume evac will entail apart from shifting canal base also complete overhaul plans ME defence hence we consider urgent talks started on mil level view coordin of planning and both utilisation and improvement of our def arrangements for eventual major emergency (this to be stated affirmatively without qualifics but so as be clear we do not now mean bases). Our reps USA this regard will be modified acc our targets there.

Pl comment on substant advise on form but if you cond urgent you can immed start talking these lines.

S H A R E T T